
REYNOLDS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
 

 

         

Invites you to visit Dairy Queen on Hadley Rd. in Greenville, 

PA on the 1st Thursday of each month from 5 PM to 8 PM. 

beginning April 4th through October 2024. 

The Reynolds Alumni Association receives a percentage of 

the sales, which goes toward our student Scholarship Fund. 

 

 

 

 


